

May 6th, 2011

RE: Community Meeting to discuss Traffic Calming 48th Ave SW with Asphalt Speed Cushions

Dear Resident:

In 2010 your neighborhood put together a application through the Neighborhood Projects Fund (NPF) to install traffic calming devices on 48th Ave SW between SW Brandon and SW Graham St. Working with members of Morgan Junction Community Council, a proposal to install 4 sets of speed cushions, similar to those shown below was developed.



We would like to invite you to a community meeting to discuss this proposal.

When:

Thursday, May 19th, 2011

Time:

7:00 pm

Where:

Seaview Methodist Church, 4620 SW Graham St

Once the community is in agreement with the traffic calming measures, we will develop a design and hope to construct the speed cushions in September. If you have any further questions, please give me a call at (206) 684-8681. I can also be reached by email at shauna.walgren@seattle.gov.

Sincerely,

Shauna Walgren, Transportation Planner Neighborhood Traffic Operations